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From: Freitag, Rod, GSA-Technical Services Department
Sent: Wednesday, March 19, 2008 9:20 AM
To: Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health
Cc: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health
Subject: Alcopark Garage, 165-13th St., Oakland

Steven,

I have the annual groundwater monitoring report for the AlcoPark Garage.  Are you still the case worker for AlcoPark, or should I be sending the report to someone else?

Rod Freitag - Environmental Program Manager

Alameda County General Services Agency
1401 Lakeside Drive, Rm. 1115
Oakland, CA  94612
Ph.  (510) 208-9522
Fax. (510) 208-9530
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